
 

 
 
 
4th September 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The Tour of Britain multi stage cycle race will conclude in Newark on Wednesday 6th 
September 2017 resulting in many rolling road closures throughout the day. We have been 
advised by local transport companies that services in and around Newark will be severely 
affected by this event resulting in a limited service.   
 
As a significant majority of our students travel to and from the Academy using local roads, 
we are writing to advise you that we intend to close our Academy to all students at 1.15pm 
on Wednesday 6th September 2017 to ensure that students and families are able to return 
home safely and in a timely manner.  
 
This means that KS3 students will finish school at the end of period 4 and KS4 students will 
be able to leave the academy at the end of their lunch period. All students will receive a 
normal lunch service.  
 
We recognize that this may be cause some anxiety for parents and carers. If you would like 
to discuss your child remaining in school until the end of the school day at 2.55pm, then 
please do contact either your child’s Head of Year or their Pastoral Leader.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support and understanding in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Mr Andy Seymour 
Head of School



 

 


